Mexico City, Mexico.
June 9, 2013.

Prof. Ling-Ling Wen, Science Editor, Editorial Office
Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited
World Journal of Hepatology

Dear Prof. Ling-Ling Wen,
I am writing you this letter to inform you that I have duly copyedited and polished the language of ESPS Ms. No.: 2986, entitled “Effect of Dichloromethylene diphosphonate (DMDP) on liver regeneration following Thioacetamide (TA)-induced necrosis in rat”, which has been submitted for publication in your highly prestigious journal. I think that my work on this manuscript reflects my 18 years of professional English language editing of medical texts for their publication in several international journals, and do hope that you will agree.

If you need any further information, I will be delighted to send it to you. 

With every best wish,

Maggie Brunner, M.A.   
E-mail: maggie_brunner@yahoo.com 
